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Melissa Allan

From:
Sent: Friday, 23 February 2018 12:35 PM
To: amendments
Subject: Pakenham East Precinct

To whom it concerns, 
 
I would like to write to say that I am not happy with the proposal for the Pakenham East Precinct. I am a 
resident in Nar Nar Goon and I believe that you have not taken in to consideration the problems this may 
cause for our town. The plan is not looking forward to the future enough. The extra traffic in the town, the 
extra people wanting to use NNG railway and the destruction of the fragile environments is disappointing.  
Yet again, developers want to make a quick buck, but don't think about the future issues that they cause by 
not planning out these projects properly. 
 
Thank you  

 
 




